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The pupil chaplains were amazed and
inspired from their visit to the

Manchester Exhibition last Friday to see
the true to size exhibits of the art from

the Sistine Chapel.  Not only did the
children represent the school so well,

commented on by several members of
staff at the exhibition; they were able to
listen to and reflect on the detail of each

of the works through the use of audio
descriptions. The children's focus

throughout the visit was a real credit to
them.

All our classes have been very busy this week
preparing their pieces of artwork on local
history, to be displayed during the
anniversary celebrations of the Fielden
Centre. 

Children have produced work using many
mediums and this can be viewed throughout
the weekend (see poster for details of times).  

Huge thanks to Miss Tunney for leading this
project within our school, to all the staff for
their willingness and enthusiasm to be part of
this community project and of course to our
amazingly talented pupils who have
demonstrated once more just how incredible
they are.



Beech: Zuzanna F, Super work in Phonics
Cedar: Patryk J, For super handwriting in his
handwriting book
Elm: Lincoln M, Setting a good example in class
Larch: Mavish N, For always working hard
Oak: Lucy F, For all her impressive grammar work

WOW!WOW!
Beech: Mya M, Excellent use of weighing scales in Maths.
She kept on trying hard
Cedar: Whole class, Enthusiasm towards using a new
medium in Art
Elm: Damian P, Fantastic skills playing bench ball in PE
Larch: Joshua K, Some amazing RE work AND swimming a
whole length of the pool
Oak: Sadie-Mae E, Her English work on facts and opinions

w/c 14th March Science Week
w/c 14th March Scholastic Book Fair in school
w/c 14th March National School Breakfast
Programme restarts
Monday 14th March Early Years' Trip to Fire Station
Tuesday 15th March Y2 Trip to Town Hall
Friday 18th March Swimming Gala for selected KS2
children - details to follow
Saturday 19th March Feast of St Joseph
Monday 21st March Parents' Evenings across the
week - details to follow.
Thursday 24th March Y5&Y6 Bikeability Course
Friday 25th March Y5& Y6 Bikeability Course
Friday 25th March Acorns and Beech Class Assembly
Tuesday 29th March Y5 Dynamic Day at BTRCC
Tuesday 29th March Early Years People Who Help Us
workshop
Wednesday 30th March Early Years Easter Bonnet
Parade
Friday 1st April Early Years Dress as a Real Life Hero 
Friday 1st April Cricket Coaching for Y2 and Elm Class
Friday 1st April End of Term

Dates for your diary

Making time this Lent to: 



Pray - Grow Closer to God
Fast - Live in Solidarity with those who are less
fortunate
Give - Money, time and talents to share what God
gives us with others, especially the poor

As a school family we are making a virtual pilgrimage
towards Lent and committing to pray, fast and give in
order to renew our faith.  We are coming together on
many different occasions as you can see and you are
very welcome to join us whenever you are available.  
Class Masses in Church at 10am:
Friday 11th March Early Years and KS1
Friday 18th March Oak Class
Friday 25th March Elm Class
Friday 1st April Larch Class
We will also be having a non uniform day (date tbc)
organised by our Mini Vinnies, as well as class events,
which together will raise money for our Lenten
Charities.  To support CAFOD, we are also hoping some
of our older children can take part in our Walk Against
Hunger Challenge, date tbc.

Is coming to school next week: 
Monday 14th - Thursday 17th March


